
Dear Parents and Caregivers
Your Occupation

We welcome all parents to the centre to talk about their occupation or hobby. 

Everything parents do interest children and these talks are the best educational

resources you can provide for the centre. After occupational discussions we use it in

our programming and the ideas explored from parent talks can last for weeks.



Dear Parents and Caregivers
Your Home Culture

Your home culture is most welcomed in our centre;we would greatly
appreciate if you were able to share with our centre aspects of your

culture and family life. This would assist us to enrich the lives of
all our families and children.



Dear Parents and Caregivers
Reading (especially good for grandparents)

Children love to be read to. If you or your
parents have the time please contact educators

to organise a day for reading.



Dear Parents and Caregivers
Useful Junk

We are always on the lookout for recyclable items for the rooms.

Empty food containers, ribbons, wrapping paper, towel tubes

(not toilet or egg or milk re-hygiene and allergy) paper

or anything interesting from your work is much appreciated.



Dear Parents and Caregivers
Feedback is a gift. We welcome all feed back

Suggestions
If you have any suggestions or ideas on how we can best work

together with your child's program, please let us know.


